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Communications 

Energy audit opportunity for Cambridge Bay 

homeowners 
 

Start Date: February 8, 2016 
End Date: February 12, 2016 
Nunavut-wide                   50 sec 

 
Would you like a free energy audit that could reduce your heating and electricity costs?  

 

The Government of Nunavut is looking for ten Cambridge Bay homeowners interested 

in having a certified energy management specialist determine the energy performance 

of their home and identify savings.  

 

The audits will take place from February 17 to 23, 2016. 

 

The deadline to apply is 5 p.m. Eastern Time on February 12, 2016. 

 

Contact the Nunavut Energy Secretariat toll-free at 1-888-975-5999 or by email at 

nunavutenergy@gov.nu.ca.  

 

You can also visit nunavutenergy.ca for more information. 
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